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Details for Wrens and Jays Trip to Reculver 14/6/24 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As promised, we are now in a position to give you more information about our trip next week. 

Children should be dropped off and collected at the usual times.  

All children need to come to school wearing suitable clothes for a day at the beach. In particular, 

we would advise sun cream is applied first thing and that they wear a hat and a long-sleeved 

top or jumper (this will protect from the sun and give shelter from any sea breeze) along with 

comfortable trainers (please note that these may get muddy and wet.) We do ask that they 

wear closed shoes with good soles rather than sandals as the rocks are likely to be slippery. If 

rain is forecast, they will also need a light raincoat.  

Children will need a water bottle and a packed lunch. Please follow the usual rules for this – 

broadly no sweets or sugary drinks and no nuts. We will take the fruit that children are usually 

given at break time.  

Please remember that children will be responsible for carrying their own things, although we 

will have access to the Coastal Classroom where we can store lunches.  

Each class will spend half the day learning on the beach with Anna Outdoors and the other half 

with their teacher exploring the site and using the Coastal Classroom as required. 

We are very excited to be taking the children on this school trip!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Jodie Sharpe and Ms Sarah Everitt 

 

Summary 

Date: 14/6/24 

Needed: Packed lunch, water bottle, sun hat, long-sleeved top, sensible shoes. 

 

 
 

    
  

 


